
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

MEADOW BAY GOLD ENGAGES LAYNE CHRISTENSEN FOR DRILL PROGRAM 

Vancouver,  BC – September 10, 2015 - Meadow Bay Gold Corporation (“Meadow Bay Gold” 

or the “Company”) (TSX:MAY) announced that it has retained Layne Christensen Company of 

Chandler, Arizona to drill its Atlanta Gold Project in Nevada.  The drill program is expected to 

commence in September 2015 and run for several months with the objective of expanding the 

existing resource and testing new targets.  Layne Christensen has prior experience drilling the 

property for a previous operator.  

For further information please contact:  

Meadow Bay Gold Corporation  www.meadowbaygold.com 

Christopher Crupi, CEO 

Tel: 604-641-4450 

 

Matthew Harrington, Launch IR 

Tel: 613-882-7467 
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